
 

 

 

June 8th, 2018 

New lane configuration at A30 EXPRESS Toll booth - Effective July 9, 2018. 
 
We would like to inform you that a new lane configuration will be implemented at the A30 toll booth. As of this date, the 
cash channels will now be on the right, the credit card lanes in the center and the transponder lanes on the left. This new 
configuration will allow you a smoother passage to the toll while significantly improving the safety of our staff. The following 
diagram illustrates the possible uses of each channel according to the new configuration (diagram representing a single 
direction, the two directions being perfectly symmetrical). 
 
We are fully aware that this change will require a time of adaptation for all users of the A30 but we are also convinced that 
eventually this configuration will be beneficial for all and will improve your experience at the toll of the A30. 
 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and safe trip! 
 
The management 
 
A30 EXPRESS 

 

 

 


